
 

 

 

 
Re: Part 70 Permit Renewal / Reevaluation Application for Barham Ranch Stationary Source 
 
Dear Mr. Eberts: 
 
On February 29, 2024, the Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District (District) determined that 
your applications for the Part 70 Permit Renewal / Reevaluation (PT-70/Reeval) for the Barham Ranch 
Stationary Source were complete.  The District will make a decision to either issue or deny permits for 
the applications within 180 days from the completeness date or 180 days after lead agency approval of the 
project, whichever time period is longer. 
 
Please include the Facility Identification (FID) and Permit numbers shown above on all correspondence 
regarding this permit application. If you have any questions, please call me at (805) 979-8312. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Sarraf, Division Supervisor 
Engineering Division 
 
 
cc: Ms. Marianne Strange - mstrange@mfsair.com 

Blair Lease - Barham Ranch 02637 Project File 
Barham/Boyne Leases 03777 Project File 
Barham Ranch - IC Engines 11609 Project File 

 Engr Chron File  
 James Menno 
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Mr. Doug Eberts 
Sierra Resources 
P.O. Box 2788  
Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546 
 

FID: FID: 02637, 03777, 11609 
Permit: Permit: PT-70 PTO’s 15000-R2, 

15001-R2, 15074-R2  

SSID: 02638 

February 29, 2024



SIERRA RESOURCES INC.
P. O. Box 2788       (760) 934-3356 (off)
Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546         (760) 934-5637 (fax)

February 12, 2024 

Santa Barbara County  
Air Pollution Control District 
260 N. San Antonio Rd, Suite A 
Santa Barbara, CA 93110 

RE: Sierra Resources, Inc. Application for Federal Operating Permit (Title V), 
Barham Ranch Stationary Source, Blair and HP Boyne Leases; 
SSID 02638:  FID No’s 02637, 03777 and 11609 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Sierra Resources, Inc. (Sierra Resources) is submitting the enclosed Application for a Federal 
Operating Permit (Title V) re-evaluation for the Barham Ranch Stationary Source.   

The current Title V permits were last issued on December 17, 2021 but the schedule for re-evaluation 
is August 31.  Therefore, this application is being submitted two years and six months after the date of 
issuance of the previous renewal, in compliance with District Rule 1304.D.1.a.v.  Sierra Resources 
also requests that the District include within this Title V permit renewal any Permit to Operate (PTO) 
applications for new equipment that has been installed. 

Enclosed are completed District Forms APCD-01, APCD 01A, APCD 01C, 1302-A1/2, 1302-B, 
1302-H, 1302-I 1/2, and 1302-M. Also included with this submittal is an application fee of One 
Thousand four Hundred and Seventy-three dollars ($1,473.00).  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact either myself at (760) 934-3356 or 
Marianne Strange at (805) 564-6590 or mstrange@mfsair.com.     

Sincerely, 

Doug Eberts 
President 

Enclosure 
C: Marianne Strange, MFSA 
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applicant or permitted company�s name - print
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check as appropriate
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